FSC Non-Discrimination Policy

At Family Solutions Counseling, we are committed to providing high-quality mental
health services to all members of our community. We believe that everyone has the right
to access mental health care without fear of discrimination or prejudice. Therefore, we
have established the following non-discrimination policy:

1. We do not discriminate against individuals based on their race, color, national
origin, age, gender, sexual orientation, gender identity, religion, or disability.

2. We provide our services to all individuals, regardless of their background or
circumstances. We will not deny services based on any of the aforementioned
characteristics.

3. We do not tolerate any discriminatory behavior from our staff, volunteers, or
clients. Any form of discrimination, harassment, or prejudice will not be tolerated
and may result in termination of services or employment.

4. We provide reasonable accommodations for individuals with disabilities to
ensure equal access to our services. If you require accommodations, please let
us know and we will work with you to provide them.

5. We strive to create a welcoming and inclusive environment for all individuals. We
will make every effort to ensure that all individuals are treated with respect and
dignity.

We are committed to upholding this non-discrimination policy and will take any
necessary steps to ensure that it is enforced. If you feel that you have been
discriminated against, please let us know immediately so that we can take appropriate
action.



